
 

For one day only, Mr Lodge is going to say YES to some of the usual school rules being 

relaxed, in exchange for a donation to the PTA. We have agreed that: 

• You CAN wear your home clothes or any form of fancy dress if you 

wish! (no uniform required) 

• You CAN wear your hair down with one accessory! 

• You CAN wear a hat or cap to school! 

• You CAN have music and dance on the playground at break and lunch 

time! 

All other school rules still apply! 

Suggested donation is 50p per rule broken. 

Please send any donations in an envelope with your child or donate online at the PTA 

website (https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofsandringham/index.cfm). 


